## Board of Audit Meeting Minutes Tuesday, January 25, 2011

The Watab Township Board of Audit met at 7:00 p.m. at the Watab Town Hall on Tuesday, January 25, 2011 for the purpose of auditing the township claims and checks and auditing the Clerk's and Treasurer's Year-End Financial Statements. Board members present were Chair Ed Kacures Jr., Supervisor Craig Gondeck, Treasurer Eileen Saldana, and Clerk Pat Spence.

All documents were found in order and balances were correct. The Supervisors signed the appropriate documents and the meeting adjourned at 9:00pm.

Respectfully submitted by Clerk Pat Spence